Duneland School Corporation
Chesterton, Indiana
Announcement of Superintendent Vacancy

The Board of School Trustees for the Duneland School Corporation announces the opening of a search for a new
Superintendent of Schools who will assume responsibilities on July 1, 2019. This is an outstanding professional
opportunity for a qualified and experienced educator to lead this high performing school district.

The Duneland School corporation educates over 5800 students on five elementary schools, two intermediate schools,
one middle school and one high school. The district, located in Porter County Indiana, serves the townships of
Westchester, Jackson, Liberty, and parts of Pine. Duneland’s proximity to the Indiana Dunes National Lakeshore,
world class universities, and city of Chicago provides access to numerous educational, recreational and cultural
opportunities.

A dedicated professional and support staff of 350 provide a well-rounded curriculum with emphasis on the core
subjects and enhanced by a variety of co-curricular and extra-curricular activities including a nationally recognized
speech and debate program, an award-winning radio station, award winning student publications, fine arts
programs, athletics and a rich variety of clubs. Additionally, the students and staff participate in numerous
community service projects each school year.

In partnership with parents and community, the Duneland School Corporation is committed to offering a first-class
education which responds to the individual needs of all students. With the mission of Student Success, the Duneland
School Corporation is dedicated to quality education and committed to developing lifelong learners who demonstrate
responsibility, contribute to their community, and succeed in a changing world. For additional information about the
school cooperation see duneland.k12.in.us.

The successful candidate will receive a regionally competitive salary and fringe benefit package. The final terms will
be depending on qualifications and experience.

Application Procedure
Interested candidates need to complete the online application process at www.bwpassociates.com. Candidates
are urged to respond as soon as possible but no later March 1, 2019.

An Application should include:

e A completed online Applicant Data Form

e A letter of application indicating qualifications and reasons for interest
in the position

e Acurrent resume

e A brief description of major professional accomplishments

e College/University transcripts

e Four to six letters of recommendation

e Evidence of eligibility to be a superintendent in Indiana

All of the required material should be submitted online at www.bwpassociates.com. Application materials will
be treated confidentially. Applicants are requested not to contact members of the Board of Education. A
regionally competitive compensation package will be offered to the successful candidate.




All materials will be treated confidentially. Each candidate will be informed of the Board’s selection and

appointment of the new superintendent. The final selection and appointment is the sole responsibility of the
Board of Education.

BWP and Associates, Ltd.
872 South Milwaukee Avenue, #221
Libertyville, lllinois 60048

For additional information, contact BWP search consultants:

Dr. Ronald Barnes 812-322-7734
Dr. Anne Noland 630-624-3336

An Equal Opportunity Employer



